
  

Upcoming Dates 

10/1- 10/15 – October Tuition Due 

10/6 & 10/7- Fall Pictures 

10/11 -Columbus Day (No School) 

10/14&10/15-Inhouse Pumpkin Patch 

10/26&10/27-Fall Festival Program/Costume Parade 

10/28&10/29-Classroom Halloween Parties and Orange/Black Day 

 

  

A Look Ahead 

Wow, we are already a month into preschool. I am not even sure 
where September went. All of the students have adjusted and 
are learning so many new skills, along with making new friends, 
and having fun being at school.  Our October is full of a lot of 
fun activities. Please make sure to continue to look at our 
calendar that is sent home and the one that is on the APP along 
with letters that are sent home. As we head into October and 
the weather changes, I will be sending home a letter regarding 
our Morning Drop Off and Afternoon Pickup procedures that you 
can use. 
 
Young 3s: Our Young 3s are doing an amazing job of getting 
adjusted to being at school. They are smiling and waving to their 
parents when they walk into school. That is a huge 
accomplishment, and I am so proud of each of them. I love seeing 
them having fun and making new friends and making great 
projects. 

  
Terrific 3s: All of the 3s are doing a great job in learning new 
skills, having fun playing in centers. We are so proud of all they 
are accomplishing so far. Please continue to work with coloring 
with crayons at home so your child knows the proper way to hold 
a crayon. 
 
Fantastic 4s: Our 4s are working really hard on printing their 
letters, numbers and first name on their own without tracing. 
Please make sure to work on this skill along with cutting while 
your child is at home with you. The students are so excited  
to print their names on their own, and we are proud of all of 
their accomplishments. Continue working with your                      
child on printing their first name and the letters.                          
they are learning at school. 
 

 
Have a great Fall!!! 
 

Ms. Peggy McDermott 
Preschool Director 

  
  

Wish List 

*We still have spaces available in our 3s program, if you know of 
any friends that are looking for preschool for their children, please 
have them contact me. 
 
 
 
 

 

Important Information 

*Information regarding the Fall Festival Program and Costume Parade 
will be sent home next week. 

*10/19-10/20-“We Wear Pink In October” our school will be wearing 
pink these two days to honor Breast Cancer Awareness in October. 

*10/21&10/22- Naz Spirit Days! Wear your favorite Nazarene 
Preschool spirit wear or you Naz Rec shirts. 

*Please make sure to take your child to the bathroom before 
dropping your child off with his/her teacher in        the morning. 

*Recipes for our Nazarene Preschool Cookbook                                      
are due on Friday, October 15th. We can’t wait                                       
to start seeing all of the yummy recipes our                                        
families are going to share with us. 

*The Lemont Fire Department will be                                                    
visiting our school on October 28th and                                                 
October 29th 

 


